
Bronson Centre Covid Protocols

Rules:

Bronson Centre requires guests who rent meeting rooms to fill out contact tracing forms. A room 
representative will grab a sheet (2 copies if we have 20 people) from the front desk and collect 
everyone's info, note time of departure, and return it to the front desk after meeting. 

All attendees must fill in the contact tracing forms.

Because Bronson Centre houses many non-profits, some of which serve vulnerable populations, we 
are not requiring vaccine passports. Instead, we are continuing to require masks indoors, respect of 
the maximum occupancy of each room under current restrictions, and contact tracing forms.

No food or drinks can be served. People must bring their own water or coffee if they would like.


